
April 25, 2025 

Dear Stibo Systems customer, 

We are pleased to announce that we have started support for TLS version 1.3 for encrypted 
HTTPS communication with our SaaS MDM application. This upgrade is independent of 
your STEP release, and is part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring the highest level of 
security for our Master Data Management (MDM) application. 

Please note that we will end support for TLS version 1.2 by June 25th, 2025. We strongly 
encourage all customers to transition to TLS version 1.3 to continue enjoying secure and 
uninterrupted service. 

Our focus on security remains paramount, and we are dedicated to keeping our MDM 
application secure. You can verify the support of TLS version 1.3 on your workstation by 
visiting our TLSv1.3 test page at https://tls-check.mdm.stibosystems.com/. 

 

If you see this page, it means your workstation and web-browser will support TLS version 
1.3. Please note that any integrations transferring data from your business applications to 
the SaaS MDM application may need further assistance from you to continue operation 
after ending support for TLS version 1.2 on June 25th, 2025. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact Stibo Systems 
Support at https://service.stibosystems.com. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Best regards, 

Stibo Systems 

 

https://tls-check.mdm.stibosystems.com/
https://service.stibosystems.com/

